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To the Commission, It is appalling to me and many many other Australians as well as all my 
relatives both in America and Europe, that a countries national icon can be so awfully 
disrespected. This animal is on our currency for goodness sake! People all over the world would 
be in shock if they knew the truth behind this industry!! Stop kangaroo culling now! Before we 
are a laughing stock to the rest of the world!!  
Ms. R.M Aragon 


